
WW- Wednesday, February 12, 2020 Page 1 of 3 

Wednesday Weekly 
February 12, 2020 

please ensure that the 

following items are in your bulletin and/or are also 

ANNOUNCED.  

*For the city **For all parishes in THE DIOCESE.  

This will ensure that the same information is being 

heard across the diocese. 

THANK YOU 

Email Martha Primus @ 

mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca  by NOON on Tuesday.  Please send in Word format. 

 

email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  514-900-0130 to join Flocknote. This 

is an email and text messaging tool created for churches, ministries, teams and other community 

organizations. It helps to communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please join 

us in keeping up with all the diocesan news. 
 

 

Stay connected with all diocesan events with the .  

Click here, then click on this image to get the pdf format.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 2020 Marriage Prep Poster 

 

1.  There have been reports 

from people receiving emails from priests and the bishop indicating they require assistance of 

some kind.  Please DO NOT respond to these emails. The emails so far seem to be from 

@gmail.com accounts.  Note that all priests and bishop email addresses associated with the diocese 

have the suffix @pgdiocese.bc.ca or @pgdiocese.ca.  

 
2. In observance of the provincial holiday and to enjoy time with family, the Pastoral 

Centre will be closed Monday, the 17th of February. Regular office hours will resume Tuesday, 

February 18, 2020 at 9:00AM. 
 

3.  at Sacred Heart Cathedral during Lent 2020.  

You are invited to grow in faith and love of God through a six-week Discovery Faith Study 

produced by Catholic Christian Outreach (CCO). CCO's faith studies have had a huge impact on 

university campuses across Canada, including UNBC.  
 

The Discovery Faith Study is a simple but personally challenging look at the Gospel message. 

Participants gather in men's and women's groups of 8-10 to strengthen their relationship with 

Jesus, grow in fellowship with other parishioners, and learn how to share their faith with others. 

You have heard what was said to those of 

ancient times; but I say to you. . . . .  

Matthew 5.17-37 
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The study will begin on Thursday, February 27, 2020. There are two opportunities to participate: a 

daytime session at 2:00 PM or an evening session at 7:00 PM. The commitment is for one hour 

each week. Please call the cathedral at 250-564-5225 to register.  

 

4.   A big thank you to those who 

have submitted these to Teresa. If you have not yet submitted, please “Download” and email all 

your sacramental records from Parish Friendly for the 2019 Year to Teresa at 

reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  ASAP. If you require assistance with this process contact Martha.  

Make sure you do not open the file before sending it – 

we cannot upload it if you do.  
 

If you do not have Parish Friendly – please send a hard copy of your parish registers to Teresa via 

fax or postal mail.  
 

SOME PARISHES ARE A FEW YEARS BEHIND IN SUBMITTING THEIR RECORDS! 

If you are not sure if you are up to date, please contact Teresa at 250-964-4424 or email 

reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca and find out if you are up to date.  

 

5.  A reminder to submit your PIC report to Martha Primus via 

email mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca from Parish Friendly.  If you have done so thank you, if not 

please submit as soon as possible.  

 

6. ** See attached poster 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

For details and registration click here: https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/marriage-preparation-retreat 

 

 

 CATHOLIC INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS- PRINCE GEORGE is hiring for the 2020-2021 

school year. 
 

Openings include a principalship in Smithers, BC as well as teachers at our eight schools in the 

diocese. If you are interested or know someone who is interested in working in our CISPG 

schools please head to our website at http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/ for details of the postings 

and to complete the online application. 
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Evangelization and Formation 
 

 

1.   
 

The 25th anniversary of DYC in the Diocese of Prince George:   
 

The Gateway:  “I came that they may have life and have it 

abundantly.”  John 10:10 

 

REGISTER NOW AT: 

https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/youth/registration-2020-dyc/ 

 

 

 

 


